
 

 

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR 
admin@cncs.school 

www.cncs.school 
T:02476 332382 

 
           13th July 2023 

 
REF: Year 9 students 
Holy Cross MAC Feast Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We hope you are well at this time. 
 
We are writing to inform you that on Thursday 14th September 2023 when your child is in year 10, 
they have been invited as a year group to take part in the Holy Cross MAC Feast Day. 
 
The day will be celebrated with the Archbishop at Coventry Cathedral. In addition, there will be a full 
day of activities. Students will arrive at school in the morning at normal time and will be taken to the 
Cathedral via coach. The conclusion of the celebration is approximately 2.30pm. 
 
Students have the option of returning via coach to Cardinal Newman for dismissal at the end of the 
school day or dismissal from the Cathedral to make their own way home. 
 
Please indicate to us using the reply slip below or via the forms link no later than Wednesday 19th 
July.  

• Permission to attend the event 

• Choice of dismissal 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/CJC9ZqmSRy  
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor          
Headteacher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

REPLY SLIP 

Student’s Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ______________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to travel to Coventry Cathedral Holy Cross MAC Feast Day – Thursday 

14th September 2023. 

I would like my child to be dismissed from: 

Cardinal Newman  

Coventry Cathedral  

 Signed:  ________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: ___________________ 
 
Please place the reply slip in a sealed envelope and pass to student reception. 
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